
 
 

 

Cenagewine Drainage District Number One 
Notice of Annual Meeting 

The commissioners of Cenagewine Drainage District Number One, of Will 
County, Illinois, will host the annual meeting of the Drainage District on Friday, 
November 22, 2024. The meeting will start at 7:00 p.m. at the home at Dick and 
Lillian Smerz, 13505 W. Offner Road, Manhattan, IL 60442.   
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